
High quality, on-site child care services are available at no cost to delegates attending the 2025 national 
convention proceedings at the Metro Toronto Convention Centre. On-site child care services will  
be available: 

from Sunday, October 5  
to Friday, October 10.

If you wish to make use  
of the child care services  
available at convention,  
please complete the attached 
application form and send it  
to the national office TO BE 
RECEIVED NO LATER THAN  
AUGUST 22, 2025. 

Note: We regret that we will be unable to accommodate any children who have not been registered by August 22, nor will refunds 
be possible after that date unless it can be substantiated by a doctor’s certificate that the child was ill.

ON-SITE CHILD CARE ARRANGEMENTS

CUPE’S NATIONAL CONVENTION 
October 6 – October 10
Email: convention@cupe.ca 
Web: cupe.ca 
Hashtag: #cupe2025

CONGRÈS NATIONAL DU SCFP 
6 octobre – 10 octobre 
Courriel : congres@scfp.ca 
Internet : scfp.ca 
Mot-clic : #scfp2025



APPLICATION FOR ON-SITE CHILD CARE 

PLEASE PRINT

Name of delegate: ________________________________________________________________________________

Home address: _ _________________________________________________________________________________

Local No.: _ _____________________________________________________________________________________

Telephone: Home  (          ) ________________________       Work  (         ) ___________________________________

Email: __________________________________________________________________________________________

LANGUAGES SPOKEN ALLERGIES SPECIAL NEEDS

Name of child Date of birth English French Both Diet, medical, etc.

Other special information

_____________________________
_____________________________
_____________________________
_____________________________
_____________________________

Please return this completed form to:
CUPE National Convention Office 
1375 St. Laurent Blvd. 
Ottawa, Ontario K1G 0Z7

NOTE: We regret that we will be unable to accommodate any children who have not been registered by August 22,  
nor will refunds be possible after that date unless it can be substantiated by a doctor’s certificate that the child was ill.

Please make additional copies as required


